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Monday 13th December 2021 

 

Dear Maple Class Parents, 

I hope this finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Holmes will be leaving Barrow Hedges at the end of this term 

and her last day will be this Friday 17th December 2021. Miss Holmes has taken the decision to 

become a missionary and will begin this work in the new year. 

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Kelly Wallis will be teaching Maple Class for the Spring and 

Summer Terms, increasing her hours to work full time. We recogise that it isn’t ideal to have a 

change in teacher during the academic year and this is why we have taken the decision to re-

deploy Mrs Wallis to Maple Class. Mrs Wallis is a very experienced teacher and obviously knows 

the children and our policies and procedures well. She has taught in Year 4 for a number of years 

before she moved to teaching PE across the school. She also taught in Year 5 in the 2019/20 

academic year. It is especially important that the class have consistency and continuity particularly 

after the past few years of disruption due to the pandemic and so we are delighted that Mrs Wallis 

will become Maple Class Teacher for the remainder of the year.  

Miss Holmes will be telling the class today and there will be opportunities for Miss Holmes and Mrs 

Wallis to work together this week. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Holmes every 

success and happiness for the future. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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